
 

SEN parent coffee morning - 28th November 9-10am 

 

If you consider your child experiences any kind of Special Educational Need (SEN) or if you would like 

to find out more about how our Inclusion department works  and you would like the opportunity to 

talk/listen to others with similar experiences, ask questions and learn something new, then join us 

on Tuesday 28th November 9-10am in the Junior Hall. Tea and coffee and biscuits will be provided  

We would like these coffee mornings to become a regular feature of how we support all our 

children. Our SENCO Ms Whincup will be available to listen to you and will be able to answer any 

questions you may have. In addition our new School Governor with responsibility for SEN Mr Donal 

Benson will also be in attendance.  

Our Speech and Language Lead in school, Ms Oxford will also be there and will lead a small 

presentation about how to support children with language needs.  

 There is also more information on our school website about how we support children with 

additional needs:  

http://www.southbury.enfield.sch.uk/page/?title=SEND+Information+Report&pid=122 

There is no need to book or reply, just make your way to the junior hall after drop-off on the day! 

Don’t worry if you can’t make this coffee morning, another will be held in the Spring Term. 

Look forward to seeing you there, 

Ms Whincup 
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